
                                                  

 

We had our annual Gateway GTO Winery run this year at Montelle Winery in Augusta.  
This year’s event was organized by our Chief Entertainment Officer, Marty Howard and we 
picked the weekend because one of our favorite performers, Arvell was set to be the entertain-
ment for the afternoon.  This time Arvell was part of a group, The Arvell Duo (which actually 
turned out really to be a Trio). 

Unlike the horrible weather we had for our show at the Pontiac Museum, the weather was 
perfect.  In addition, our members that had been on the East Coast cruise were all back by this 
weekend, and many of them attended.   

We had arrived early so we were able to line up our GTO’s in the first row, where they 
received a lot of attention. Getting there early allowed us to pull together some tables near the 
stage so we could see Arvell and company.  

It was the first time that most of us had been able to talk to the members that had taken 
that month long east coast trip, so the afternoon gave us a chance to catch up and also hear the 
stories of from the trip.  The good news was that while there were a few breakdowns along the 
way, for the most part the cars all did pretty well for such a long trip. 

We also took advantage of the great music and nice afternoon to get in some dancing.  
Overall, everyone had a great time so it was another excellent event brought to us by our CEO 
Marty.  
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